
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Friday, 17 May 2024 

  

Yesterday we consulted with Burdekin grower representatives about the need to revise our 

planned start date for the 2024 season. 

• Despite our best attempts at mitigation, industrial action has forced us to push back 

the planned start of production at our Burdekin mills by two days. 

• The new start date is 6 June. 

• We have been advised of two further days of industrial stoppage next week, so the 

start date could be pushed back further. 

• As always, we will keep you updated. 

Best regards  

   

JOHN TAIT 

Burdekin Cane Supply Manager  
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